
KTC Walk On Court Bookings 
 
Each member has the privilege of holding 1 advance court booking per day, to a 
maximum of 6 in a 7-day period. Please note that this privilege is not transferable 
to other players who have already used their own advance booking for the day. 
That is, your name may only be used for bookings where you will be physically 
present on the court. 
 
We also offer walk on bookings to enable members who are keen to play more 
than once a day to use courts that would otherwise sit empty. These bookings are 
made verbally with the steward on duty, either by phone or going to the office, and 
can be made up to 60 minutes prior to the start of play. 
 
A non-booked court (ie. no advance booking or walk on booking has been made 
for it) is considered to be an open court and is subject to the following rules: 
 

 Members already on that court may continue to play after their booked time 
has ended if the court remains open. They may not formally extend their 
booking time with a walk on booking. That is, people who are completing 
play on any booking can only stay on the court and play longer if no one else 
has booked it prior to the start of the next timeslot (either as an advance or 
walk on booking). 

 Players displaced from a court must wait 1 hour before playing on any court 
that they subsequently book as a walk on. You cannot book another court to 
immediately follow your previous game. If there is an empty court, you are 
welcome to use it without a booking. 

 
Have fun on the courts and let's share our resources equitably and amicably. 


